

I submitted my regnest for a refund in september it was for my neal plan. The reason for my request was because I could rever use my real plan. This is due to the fort that all an on the source team and practices and games limited my availability to go to the cafeteria.

December 2nd, 2016





FRANCIS MARION UNIVERSITY

Office of Financial Services

December 12, 2016



Dear Mr.

The Appeals Committee has received your appeal and it is the Committee's decision to approve your request for a partial refund and grant you fifty percent for your 160 block meal plan (this does not include the Patriot Bucks, which you have received those unexpended funds). The estimated refund of \$463.50 will be returned to your FMU account. Please contact Accounting if you have any questions regarding your account balance.

This decision completes the appellate process in this matter. The members of the Housing and Dining Refund Committee wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Best,

Erika S. Cook

Housing and Dining Appeals Committee